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Groh teaches course on shoulder replacement  
 
ASHEVILLE — Local orthopedic surgeon Dr. Gordon I. Groh recently served as a member of 
the faculty at the Tucson Orthopedic Institute Surgical Training Center in Tucson, Ariz., for a 
course on shoulder replacement.  
 
Groh is a board-certified specialist in shoulder, elbow and hand surgery, and practices at Blue 
Ridge Bone & Joint in Asheville. He is one of only four orthopedic surgeons in the U.S. to hold 
memberships in both the American Shoulder and Elbow Surgeons and the American Society for 
Surgery of the Hand.  
 
For more, visit www.drgordongroh.com. 


